
                 
 
 

 

March 20, 2023 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

 

Ms. Linda C. Bridwell 

Executive Director 

Public Service Commission 

211 Sower Boulevard, P.O. Box 615 

Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615 

 

Re: In the Matter of:  Electronic Application of Big Rivers Electric Corporation for Approval of 

Amendment to Power Purchase Agreement – Case No. 2022-00296 

 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

 

On December 22, 2022, the Public Service Commission issued a procedural schedule in this 

matter.  Pursuant to that schedule, the last day for the parties to either request a hearing or 

submit a request for the matter to be decided based on the written record is April 21, 2023.  As 

no intervenor testimony has been filed in this case, Big Rivers Electric Corporation (“Big Rivers”) 

respectfully requests that the case be decided based on the existing record and that the 

Commission approve the proposed contract amendment for the reasons stated in Big Rivers’ 

application.  

 

The Commission has excused no parties to this proceeding from its electronic filing procedures.  

Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions regarding this filing. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Tyson Kamuf 

 

Tyson Kamuf 

General Counsel 

tyson.kamuf@bigrivers.com  
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